
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:     October 28, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Resolutions Accepting Grant Funds for Traffic Safety Enforcement through Oregon Department of 
Transportation. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The attached are resolutions to accept grant funds from Oregon Department of Transportation for the 
purpose of traffic safety enforcement in several areas. 

 Oregon Department of Transportation awarded the City of Tualatin $15,000.00 in grant funds for 
Distracted Driving Enforcement. 

 Oregon Department of Transportation awarded the City of Tualatin $25,000.00 in grant funds for 
Speed Enforcement. 

 Oregon Department of Transportation awarded the City of Tualatin $15,000.00 in grant funds for 
Motor Vehicle Safety Restraint Enforcement. 

 

The Police Department has partnered with the Oregon Department of Transportation for many 
years through grant funding to pay for additional enforcement efforts to keep the motoring public 
safe.     

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution 5814-24 – Distracted Driving Enforcement 
-Resolution 5815-24 – Speed Enforcement 
-Resolution 5816-24 – Seat Belt Enforcement 


